
 
 
 
 
 
 

November 29, 2007 

  

  

  
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL 
Carole Washburn 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Petition of Qwest Corporation To be Regulated Under an Alternative 
 Form of Regulation Pursuant to RCW 80.36.135 
 Docket No. UT-061625 
 
 Notice of Tariff Changes (AFOR Compliance Filing) 
 Transmittal No. 3635T, Replacement Nos. 3 and 4 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Public Counsel was not served with the initial Transmittal No. 3637T compliance filing in this 
matter, filed October 24 and now withdrawn.  On November 21, Qwest notified the undersigned 
by phone of the earlier filing, of the failure to serve, and of the impending withdrawal of the 
transmittal for replacement by a new filing.    On November 27, 2007, Qwest served Public 
Counsel with two sets of documents comprising its replacement filing.   Qwest offered to meet 
with Public Counsel to walk through the documents.  That meeting occurred today at 9:30 a.m.  
and was helpful to Public Counsel in describing the nature and contents of the filing.  However, 
given the short amount of time for review since the documents were received, Public Counsel 
does not take a position as to whether the filing establishes compliance with the Commission’s 
orders establishing the terms of the AFOR.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon J. ffitch 
Assistant Attorney General 
Public Counsel Section  
(206) 389-2055 
 
Sf:cjw 
cc:   All parties (E-mail and First Class mail) 
 Hon. Patricia Clark, ALJ (E-mail only) 
 


